
July
Happy July everyone. Oh, my goodness has it been a fun last month getting ready for all the fun 
that we are going to have this month. Let me all about it! This Thursday on the 3rd is the town of 
Froid party. There is going to be a sack race a three-legged race as well as cowpie bingo! I will also 
be having a sign that everyone can throw paint at and color up our little library! 

Last week was our first week of the summer reading program, we painted rock and let me tell you 
we have some beautiful artist in our little town guys! I was so happy to have these kids come and 
learn from Mrs. Machart how the Kindness Rock Project started. I have uploaded pictures of all the 
kids and their beautiful rocks on the Froid Public Library Facebook page. As the summer reading 
program continues, I will be uploading pictures on there. 

Also, parents and teenagers, we have Book Bingo going on for you guys as well! It will finish with 
the summer reading program on the 7th of August. Prizes are a $25 gift card to Honker Pit in 
Medicine Lake or to Kaitlyn's! Come on in and grab your bingo cards! 

Next week do not forget that the Lego Guy will be coming July 10th at 10 A.M here at the 
community center. Posters will be going up at the end of the week. We are so excited to have Curtis 
Mork coming in to teach us about the history of Lego and to show us his AMAZING collection. 

Do you guys know that the Nyquist family has helped us build a Montana section in the library? 
Towards the back of the library, we have an amazing selection of Montana history book or books 
written by a Montana author. We are very thankful to the Nyquist foundation for supporting our 
little library. Please feel free to come check out and learn about our amazing state that we are very 
fortunate to live in. 

The ladies of the Froid book club will be meeting on the 30th of July at 11 A.M to discuss their book 
“Commonwealth” by Ann Patchett. 

Unfortunately, I have been really busy at planning the summer reading program that I haven't 
finished a book. I do however have the date rates of those that did blind date with a book that 
everyone can come and see. 

Thank you all so much for all the support and love! Let's have more fun this month!

Cheyenne Heller- Town of Froid Librarian




